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TAPE 164, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 10:55 a.m.

HB 2760 - Work Session

005  MELANIE ZERMER, COMMITTEE  ADMINISTRATOR: reviews the  background
on the bill -fiscal impact -1 amendment submitted by Rep Ford (EXHIBIT
A)

044   MOTION:  Rep  Luke  moves  HB 2760   to  the  floor  with  a  do
pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the motion carries with all members present

voting AYE.

Rep Meek will carry the bill

HB 3609 - Work Session

066  ZERMER: section by  section analysis of -6  amendment which
replaces the bill (EXHIBIT B) -fiscal statement (EXHIBIT C)

135   LAUREN  MOUGHN,  WOMEN  RIGHTS  COALITION:  describes  requirement
for certification by Midwifery Council -Board of Naturopathic Examiners



amendments -add Naturopaths to list of those reimbursed by Medicaid
-definition of "rendering care"

190  DON  WALKER  MD,  BOARD OF  NATUROPATHIC  EXAMINERS:  discusses
language changes: -page 2, line 7, the  board may issue an annual 
license to the direct

entry midwife 215  -page 2, line 8, the board shall  impose a license
fee for licensing and examination

MOUGHN:  the "shall" on line 7 will remain "shall"

HB 3240 - Work Session

232  ZERMER:  reviews  -1  amendment (EXHIBIT  D)  and  highlights
unresolved issues -definitions -Commission duties -Commission report
-Commission may solicit in-kind contributions -Emergency clause -Submits
and reviews summary of unresolved issues (EXHIBIT E) -Role of commission
-Authorizing an interim subcommittee &  E-Board to "approve program

prior to commission applying it -Compliance with Report Recommendations
OR Enforcement/ Regulation -Realistic  deadline  by  which   the 
commission  should  complete

development of its assessment program -Assessment program within
existing resources

TAPE 165, SIDE A

030    ELLEN PINNEY, OREGON HEALTH ACTION CAMPAIGN: -concern of sunset
date -cites example of MRI technology 094    -access to health care is a
cost issue 133    -duplication of technology

149  MIKE  MCKRACKEN,  OMA:  intent  of  amendment  is  not  to  replace
the Certificate of Need program 175    -bill gives focus to the Health
Resources Commission

195   ED  PATTERSON,  OREGON  HOSPITALS  ASSOCIATION:  conflict  of
interest between Certificate of Need and technology assessment -submits
Oregon Health Policy Functions (EXHIBIT F)

235  CHAIR  FORD: The  body working  on policy  should not  be the  same
body working on regulations

244    PATTERSON:  communication between HRC and the Office of Health
Policy

265    CHAIR FORD:  interaction of commissions

275    PATTERSON:  responsibilities of policy making 345  -with the 
proper structure,  and the  proper direction,  and the proper
legislative oversight,  the  technology  assessment  program  that  is

designed in these amendments would provide a lot of direction to health
care providers without the regulatory authority 400    -recommends
concept in the amendment

TAPE 164, SIDE B



010    PATTERSON:  continues testimony 050  -the economy  of health 
care has  changed since  the federal government implemented a new
reimbursement system for Medicare 100    -will provide financial
implication

155    REP PETERSON:  would like to reschedule testimony

170    PATTERSON:  cost analysis of existing technology and new
equipment

215    MCCRACKEN:  focus on new and emerging technologies

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 12:10 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator
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